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Remington Arms Company, Inc. 
Arms Service Division 
Ilion, New York 13357 

/ 
March 22, 1994 

Ref: Remington Model 700, 30-06, Ser. C6825303 

On March 9, 1994 I purchased a Remington 700 from The 
Sports Authority, in Glen Burnie, Maryland. When I got the 
weapon home I broke it down in order to clean it. In the 
process I removed the bolt. After cleaning the weapon, I 
began to re-assemble it. I replaced the bolt and as I locked 
it down, the weapon discharged. I don't known if I had done 
anything to the safety assembly. At the time it discharged I 
wasn't too concerned, thinking this was normal when replacing 
the bolt into the gun. 

As you know this past Sunday 60 Minutes did a segment 
about the accidental discharge of the model 700. Now I am 
concerned. Although I have since tried to repeat the 
discharge, it has not happened again. However I can n~ver 
feel comfortable about the possibility of an accidental 
discharge while the weapon is loaded. 

I like the rifle very much and only purchased it because 
it was the one I always wanted. I am now concerned that the 
weapon is not safe. Please advise what adjustment and/or 
correction can be made that would prevent any future 
accidental discharge. 

;Jl~fl~ 
Daniel R. Olds 
3024 Marlin Dr. 
Riva, Md 21140 
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